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Dear Colleague

The purpose of this circular is to ensure that all GPs in Wales and all Local
Health Boards in Wales are aware of and consider:

e The National Institute for Health and Care Excellence (NICE) guidance
on Overview | Self-harm: assessment, management and preventing
recurrence | Guidance | NICE

The guidance covers assessment, management and preventing recurrence
for children, young people and adults who have self-harmed. It includes those
with a mental health problem, neurodevelopment disorder or learning disability
and applies to all sectors that work with people who have self-harmed.

The guidance includes recommendations on:

Information and support

Consent and confidentiality

Safeguarding

Involving family members and carers

Psychosocial assessment and care by mental health professionals
Risk assessment tools and scales

Assessment and care by healthcare professionals and social care
practitioners

Assessment and care by professionals and from other sectors
Admission to and discharge from hospital

Initial aftercare after an episode of self-harm

Interventions for self-harm

Supporting people to be safe after self-harm

Safer prescribing and dispensing

Training and supervision

Yours sincerely

Dr Liz Davies

Dr Liz Davies
Senior Medical Officer


https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nice.org.uk%2Fguidance%2Fng225&data=05%7C01%7CLisa.Pollard%40gov.wales%7Cb4461172ed2345bf22a908db3b47ad9e%7Ca2cc36c592804ae78887d06dab89216b%7C0%7C0%7C638168951253385067%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=sxRFByY7rJq2Gkf8rE1Xb2pOcLhhNAZuolAuVvvL6Yw%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nice.org.uk%2Fguidance%2Fng225&data=05%7C01%7CLisa.Pollard%40gov.wales%7Cb4461172ed2345bf22a908db3b47ad9e%7Ca2cc36c592804ae78887d06dab89216b%7C0%7C0%7C638168951253385067%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=sxRFByY7rJq2Gkf8rE1Xb2pOcLhhNAZuolAuVvvL6Yw%3D&reserved=0

